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August 2024
Pensions Bulletin

Calling all GMB Pension Trustees or Governors on Workplace Pension Funds

Are you a Trustee or do you sit on the Governance Committee of your workplace Pension Fund? 

If so, I want to hear from you. It is important that we maintain a database of GMB Trustees and Pension Representatives especially as forthcoming legislation may affect the future pensions landscape.

It does not matter whether you are in the private or public sector nor whether your fund is a defined contribution or defined benefit scheme. I would like your details

Please send me your name, email address, contact number, position and company by return and I will add you to our GMB Pension Trustee database. Please do as soon as possible

Secondly, if you are a Trustee and you feel you would benefit from training our Actuaries, First Actuarial, have finalised their autumn programme of complimentary training for trustees.
This training will keep you well informed and compliant and is free of charge to GMB members.
Places are available on the following sessions:
· Introduction to trusteeship | Online interactive session | Wednesday 18 September at 9.30am and Thursday 28 November at 9.30am
· Investment training for trustees | In-person in central London | Tuesday 3 December at 9.30am
· Investment training for trustees | Online interactive session | Thursday 26 September at 9.30am
The courses explain complex issues in simple ways and encourage informal discussion to help you benefit from the experiences of other trustees.
Find out more by following the above links and book your place today.


Please share this bulletin. Any member who wishes to receive it directly should email george.georgiou@gmb.org.uk and ask to be added to the distribution list. Likewise, if you wish to be removed.
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